
Reminders:  
1. As we are at PGL for the coming week, we will not have any P.E sessions, we will have extra 

sessions soon. 

2. Please send the reading record in daily so that we can record any reading that we do with 

your child.  

3. In P.S.H.E next week, the session will be focussing on continuing the project, summarising 

the work that has taken place over the term. 

4. Thank-you to those of you who were able to attend the play. I think you will all agree that 

the children did a superb job and can be very proud 

5. For Transition Day on Tuesday, the children will be taken directly to their schools. All of the 

information should have been sent out by the relevant secondary schools, but do ask if you 

have any questions. 

6. Children to arrive at normal time on Wednesday for PGL. We are all very much looking 

forward to it. Please remember to give in the medical form if you have not already and do ask 

if you have any questions.   

7. Please remember to check your Parent Mails regularly; there is often important information, 

on a range of activities, sent out on here. 

8. Some dates for your diary; Tuesday 1st July- Transition Day; Wednesday 2nd July – 

Friday 4th July- PGL; Monday 7th July- Sailing; Wednesday 9th- Friday 11th- Primary College; 

Thursday 17th July- Leavers’ Mass at 9.30; Monday 21st July- Leavers’ Assembly at 2 
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Thought for the Week: 

Gospel Value: Humility 

Catholic Virtue: Hope 


